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S&P: U.S. Not-For-Profit Health Care Governmental Entities

Are Converting To Private 501c3s To Maximize Operating
Flexibility

Governmental not-for-profit acute health care entities, usually without significant tax
revenue benefits or tax-backed debt, are increasingly converting to private 501c3s. These
providers are converting to capture efficiencies and compete more effectively in a challenged
operating environment within an evolving health care landscape. Rating implications are specific to
each scenario, but S&P Global Ratings generally views conversions as neutral factors with positive
credit potential over time should benefits be realized.
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